
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 93 - 95 Dufferin Avenue 
 
Good evening - I’m writing in response to London’s heritage buildings that seem to be 
torn down to make way for new apartment buildings. Such a shame to see this happen, 
with the apartment buildings now surrounding this property makes it looks out of place. 
 
Understand that revitalization is necessary, however we need to keep the history of 
London alive. 
 
Personally I would only approve such a new structure if the original homes are kept 
within the design. 
There are thousands of architects out there that could figure out how to incorporate 93 - 
95 Dufferin Ave into the new development. 
 
We need to seek other options before the wrecking ball comes a calling. 
 
Tammy Colbridge 
Heritage Home Owner at 
8 Empress Avenue  
Blackfriars Village 
 


